
What’s on? 

   

Wild Walk on Friday! 

We are really looking forward to the Wild Walk on Friday.  All children will have time to participate in 

the obstacle course with other children in their year group. 

All children should come to school in their PE kit. 

If you have collected sponsor money, and have not yet sent it in, please do send it into school along 

with the sponsor form – it’s not too late!  If you prefer, you can pay money directly into The Friends’ 

account, details as follows – Friends of The Blake School Association, Sort Code 20-97-48, and Account 

No. 20396168.  Please add a reference of your child’s initial, surname and class.  Thank you. 

 

Sport’s days 

Our sports’ days will this year take place on 

the mornings of Tuesday 11th June for 

children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and 

Year 3 and Tuesday 18th June for children 

Years 4, 5 and 6.  Do come along and 

support your children for a couple of hours – 

hopefully in the sunshine! 

 

Lost property 

Thank you to everyone who is helping us to 

reduce the amount of wasted money and clothing, 

by naming their child’s school uniform.  Having 

emptied the boxes only a couple of weeks ago 

however, we already have about a dozen 

unnamed jumpers, cardigans and lots of unnamed 

pots and bottles.  Please name (re-name) your 

child’s uniform and property. Thank-you. 



 

   

  

School fete and 100 club 

Please don’t forget the school fete will be taking 

place after school on Friday 7th June. Each year 

group will be responsible for a stall, please do get 

involved. 

Congratulations to Angie Anderson who, with 

ticket 59, won the 100 club draw this month. 

 



 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 


